Mr & Mrs D Luke

Pitkellony Cottage

Muthill

Crieff

Perthshire

PH5 2AL

14.2.07

Dear Alice,

Enclosed, some photo’s for your – no inside photo’s, the flash equipment would be bulky and expensive.

At the end of the second World War, I seem to remember Mr John and Mr Michael wrote a booklet telling of their future plans and hopes for Cairndow. With the coming Hydro Plans.  Electricity for all the cottages.  Modernised housing.  More employment in farming and fishing.  Sarah might remember this although still young then.

Congratulations to Nigel and Janet on their Golden Wedding.  It will be our Diamond August 27th 2007. in Cairndow Church and after in the hall.  Everyone helped and saved their rations to give us a lovely spread.

Yours sincerely

Rita and Douglas.

